
Creative Workshops offered  

at Moore Museum 

The Moore Museum’s Creative Workshops series held earlier this year was so successful that another 

series of workshops has been finalized. On Saturday, Aug. 13 from 9:30 a.m. to 4 p.m., basket weaving 

will be presented through a partnership with the Sarnia Hand weavers and Spinners Guild. On Sunday, 

Aug. 28 from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m., try 3D needle felting. On Sunday, Sept 25 from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m., 

Watercolour Part II will be presented. And on Sunday, Oct. 16 from 2 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., enjoy 

Introduction to Crochet. Pre -registration is required and places are limited. Further details and costs will 

be available soon on the museum’s website: www.mooremuseum.ca  

You can also call 519- 867-2020. 


